NOTICE OF RECYCLING PICKUP CHANGE

Attention Owners:

Please be advised that the

The new recycling service day will be starting on Friday 6/27
then every other week on Friday thereafter.

This change has been made to improve service efficiency and better
meet the needs of our community.
Your understanding and cooperation are appreciated.

Trash pickups have not changed and will continue to occur on
Tuesday and Friday EVERY WEEK.

If you have any questions or concerns, feel free to contact the
Beekman Business Office
(413) 786.9710

Thank you for your attention to this matter.

Please note that this updated information may also be found on Beekman’s website:

www.Beekmancondos.com



